
Appendix 6 

From: Chu Denis   

Sent: 24 August 2022 15:42 

To: Kerry Watson <KerryWatson@Maidstone.gov.uk> 

Cc: Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Street Trading Application - Update 

 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Kerry, 

 

I would like to appeal the objections for street trading on Week Street. 

 

Thanks very much in advance for your help. 
 

Kindest regards, 
Denis Chu 
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